

Name:

Date: ... / ... /20...

Class: S5

Tel: 034.200.9294



Vocab:.....

Reading:.....

Listening:

Mini Test:

THE NATURE AROUND US

Vocabulary & KET Speaking

❖ **Lưu ý:** Với các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô có cho ghi trong vở và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chủ thích nghĩa, con về nhà chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ!

A. VOCABULARY

No.	Word	Meaning	No.	Word	Meaning
1	forest (n)	rừng	9	meadow (n)	đồng cỏ
2	rainforest (n)	rừng nhiệt đới	10	coast (n)	bờ biển
3	volcano (n)	núi lửa	11	landscape (n)	phong cảnh
4	cliff (n)	vách đá	12	wildlife (n)	thế giới hoang dã
5	valley (n)	thung lũng	13	flora (n)	hệ thực vật
6	desert (n)	sa mạc	14	ecosystem (n)	hệ sinh thái
7	cave (n)	hang động	15	appointment (n)	cuộc hẹn
8	delta (n)	đồng bằng	16	aeroplane (n)	máy bay

Note: n = noun: danh từ

*Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ và chép mỗi từ **1 dòng** vào vở ghi.

B. HOMEWORK

Exercise 1: Choose the correct answer to complete the text

0. I like to watch the _____ to see the latest sports highlights.

☒ A. sports program B. cooking show C. nature show

1. I usually go for a walk along the _____ and enjoy the sea view.

A. cave B. desert C. coast

2. It was hard to cross (băng qua) the dry _____ with the camels.

A. desert B. volcano C. rainforest

3. As we drove through the countryside, the _____ changed from farmland to thick forest.

A. flora B. landscape C. ecosystem

4. We could see the tall _____ far away, with clouds at the top.

A. wildlife B. meadow C. volcano

5. Da Lat is famous for its flower _____.

A. coasts B. valleys C. cliffs

Exercise 2: Match the words with their definitions

0. ecosystem	a. an area of low, flat land, where a river divides into several smaller rivers before flowing into the sea	0 - e
1. cliff	b. a forest in a tropical area that receives a lot of rain	1 - ____
2. flora	c. all the living things in an area where they affect each other and the environment	2 - ____
3. rainforest	d. a high area of rock with a very steep side, often on a coast	3 - ____
4. delta	e. all the plants of a particular place or from a particular time in history	4 - ____
5. coast	f. the land next to or close to the sea	5 - ____

Exercise 3: Fill in the blank with the words from the box

landscape	flora	forest	cave	wildlife	ecosystem
-----------	-------	-------------------	------	----------	-----------

The thick (0) forest has a rich (1) _____. *Fauna* (hệ động vật) and (2) _____ are developing with many types of species. The forest is also the home to the (3) _____ where all the animals and plants live. *Winding through* (Lướt qua) the forest, we will discover a hidden (4) _____. This is truly a beautiful (5) _____ to be seen.

PART 3 Questions 14-18

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Giving food to poor people

Katie Stagliano was only twelve when she thought of a way to help give food to poor people in her city. Katie had been watching a cooking programme with her mum who works as a waitress in a restaurant. On the programme they were making soups out of different kinds of vegetables and they were showing people how to make lots of food cheaply.



Cabbage was one of the vegetables that they used and so Katie started to grow some. She grew a ten-kilo cabbage in her garden. That cabbage was big enough to make food for 275 people at her local soup cafe where people who are hungry can go and get free food.

Katie said, "When I saw how many hungry people had soup from my cabbage I thought that it doesn't have to be difficult or expensive to help people".

Katie adds, "It also gave me the idea for my business, *Katie's Gardens*, which builds vegetable gardens so that food can be grown and given to the poor. We don't make any money but everyone working with us takes food for free. We grow lots of fruit and vegetables and take them to places all over the city."

Katie says that she wants to ask people to open more of these gardens all over the country. "I want them to be looked after by young people like myself. Then they will understand how important it is to help other people."

14. Where did Katie get the idea to help people from?
- A. the TV
 - B. her mum
 - C. a restaurant
15. Katie gives food to people who come
- A. to her kitchen.
 - B. to her garden.
 - C. to a cafe.
16. Katie said that she understood
- A. how to make difficult meals for people.
 - B. how to get free food for her family.
 - C. how she could easily make someone's life better.
17. What does Katie say about her business?
- A. She is making lots of money.
 - B. The workers get paid with food.
 - C. She grows all the food by herself.
18. What is Katie hoping to do in the future?
- A. get other people to do what she is doing
 - B. grow food in her neighbour's garden
 - C. start a business that sells food to shops



Con nghe bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dlRrdRwngZwSCLZuHnU0vW4KGrU62qhx/view?usp=sharing>

PART 3 Questions 11-15

For each question, choose the correct answer.

You will hear Amir talking to his colleague Sarah about a company event.

- 11 When is the event?
A 29th May
B 1st June
C 3rd June
- 12 What does Amir think Sarah should wear at the event?
A her brown suit
B her black dress
C a new blouse and a skirt
- 13 What is Sarah excited about?
A a business appointment
B free aeroplane tickets
C a new project at work
- 14 Who will Sarah take to the event?
A her husband
B her mum
C her kids
- 15 Why does Amir have to be at the event earlier?
A to take photographs
B to make some calls
C to chat with employees



MINI TEST

Exercise 1: Complete the table

Word	Meaning
(0) <u>entertaining</u> (adj)	giải trí
(1) _____ (n)	trò phi tiêu
(2) _____ (n)	trò chuyển bánh
(3) _____ (adj)	thú vị
(4) _____ (adj)	nhàm chán
(5) _____ (n)	cờ tỷ phú

Exercise 2: Fill in the blank with the correct form of the words

0. A cheetah is faster (fast) than a camel.
- The mountain landscape is _____ (beautiful) than the city skyline.
 - A turtle is _____ (slow) than a rabbit.
 - Ms. Jones was _____ (supportive) than the old teacher.
 - The puppy seemed _____ (happy) than the older dog.
 - Lyn felt _____ (sad) than me when we heard the news.



Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo.
Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!



MINI TEST

Exercise 1: Complete the table

Word	Meaning
(0) <u>entertaining</u> (adj)	giải trí
(1) _____ (adj)	nhàm chán
(2) _____ (adj)	thú vị
(3) _____ (n)	trò ô chữ
(4) _____ (n)	trò chơi xếp hình
(5) _____ (n)	cờ tỷ phú

Exercise 2: Fill in the blank with the correct form of the words

0. A cheetah is faster (fast) than a camel.
1. Ross felt _____ (happy) than me when we heard the news.
2. The mountain landscape is _____ (beautiful) than the city skyline.
3. A turtle is _____ (slow) than a rabbit.
4. Ms. Jones was _____ (nice) than the old teacher.
5. The dog seemed _____ (intelligent) than the donkey.



Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo.
Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

